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“To live, learn and love with Jesus, being the best we can be”” 

Tena koutou katoa. A kia noho te Ariki ki a 

koutou. 

This week’s Gospel is another example of 

faith in action. The little girl’s father Jairus, 

seeks Jesus out of desperation.  He is             

powerless to help his dying daughter and 

believes that if anyone can help, Jesus can. 

Indeed, Jesus commends this father’s faith 

and raises the little girl back to life.                 

This  reminds me that when we turn to Jesus 

in faith, He does not abandon us but       

responds to our need. 

We pray for the soul of former parent of our 

school community, Cheril Laplanche, whose 

funeral took place yesterday. Eternal rest 

grant to her, O Lord. We pray also for her 

husband Alex and their three young children. 

I will be away next week so I wish you a 

very happy end to the term and a safe and 

relaxing holiday to follow. Thank you for 

your ongoing support for the school over 

the past term, in so many 

ways. 

God Bless,                                                                                                                

Zita Smith,  

Principal                                                                                                                          

THIS WEEKEND‘S  GOSPEL    Mark 5:21-43  

“Jesus said to those watching,                         

“Do not be afraid; just have faith.” Then He 

reached out his hand and said,                 

“Little girl, wake up.” “ 

Our Term 2  
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Mufti Mania next Friday! 

Each year, all Catholic schools take part in this fundraiser to support Caritas. 
In 2015,  funds raised will go to supporting schools in the Solomon Islands. 

Wear Mufti in exchange for a GOLD COIN DONATION.  

More details to follow (about the other activities on this day).  

Thank you! Next week will 

be the last week for pizzas 

on Fridays.  Your support 

of this Yr 6 Camp                     

fundraiser is 

much appreciated. 

Bon Voyage,                        

Mrs. Smith 
We wish Zita and her              

husband, Pete, safe travels 
to the USA to see their 

new granddaughter and of 
course, her son and the rest 
of the family!  Enjoy the 
precious time with them, 

have heaps of cuddles and 

come back safely to us. 

Interschool               
Scripture Reading             

Competition         
Winners 2015 

Congratulations to 
Overall winner of 
Year 5,  Zara Lyne 
and Overall          
Winner of Year 6,      
Tobias Macintosh  
for their beautiful                
proclamation of 
the  Scriptures. 

A clean sweep for          
St Theresa’s! 



Class of the Week - Room 6                                                       

Room 6 have been working hard this 

term and learning about World War 

One. We have looked at a range of 

different aspects of the war such as 

New Zealand’s  contribution and the 

medals that soldiers were awarded.  

We have  created infographics to 

show our knowledge and to present our work in 

an eye catching way. We will be showing these 

at Assembly this week. 

Health & Safety Policy  Community Consultation  This policy is being reviewed and is  available to the  community 
as part of the Board of Trustees’ consultation process.  A copy is available from the Office and can also be viewed on 
our website.  Any changes/amendments/suggestions must be made in writing to the Chairperson of the Board by     
TOMORROW at the close of the school day. 

Sparks of God - Week 9, Term 2, 2015 

Back:    Euan Watkins, Mitchell Browne 

Middle: Kaleb Aunoa, Madison Masaga-Pita,                   

  Joseph Simcock 

Front:   William Snaddon, Zameena Isaako,                    

  Riley Seque, Zoe Latimer 

Netball Results 

Stars lost 12 - 0  PoD - Alysse Saipani  

Angels won 12 - 5  PoD Isaac Cheung 

Saints lost 19 - 1  PoD Liam Dunlop-Brown 

Congratulations and well done to all! 

Regional Cross Country Races 

We wish Cory Lovell, Josh Lovell and 
Carter Lynch good luck for the                 
upcoming races.  We support you all 

the way, boys! 

You simply HAVE TO COME AND SEE the amazing puppets that all the                       

children in Room 10 are making.  Works of art they are!   

Lina Ramm in Room 1 is missing her named school jersey.  PLEASE check if your child mistakenly has it. 


